
The good news last week here was that the Cessna 
172 XP repaired/overhauled engine is now back on the 
airplane. This airplane experienced a rather catastrophic 
alternator drive failure while on a training flight last 
August. Although the oil pump drive was sheared the 
engine did not seize, and the pilot landed at the Palmer, 
Alaska airport safely. Praise God for that!

Fortunately, there is an engine overhaul shop right 
there, which in due time was able to tear-down, repair, 
and overhaul the engine. That work was completed in 
early April, but due to the intrastate travel mandates, 
the reinstallation of the engine had to wait until the 
restrictions were lifted. 

Upon request, the engine shop allowed me to do the 
honors of engine installation and completing an annual 
inspection at the same time in their shop. This represents 
a several thousand dollar savings over having to pay 
them to do the work. They even assigned a mechanic’s 
helper to help me at no charge.  There are about 8 
mechanics/technicians who are employed in the shop 
and most of them at some point asked what the AWA 
logo on the tail stood for. This gave me the opportunity 
to discuss many things about our mission and aspects of 
a spiritual nature.
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The proprietor of a neighboring accessory shop 
provided us with a freshly overhauled alternator free 
of charge in recognition of our mission.

The front picture shows myself with the Hawk 
XP and the high mountains in the background.   
The above picture shows the tail of the Hawk and 
the AWA C-206 beside it.     As one can ascertain 
the Mantanuska Valley of Alaska is an awesomely 
beautiful place.

God bless you all, 
Jim and Linda Kincaid

editor’s note: 
We praise God that the pilot landed safely in spite 

of mechanical issues. Safety is crucial at AWA. We are 
grateful that there have not been any injuries in our 
AWA planes.

What a blessing when much needed parts are 
donated and help is assigned at no charge to AWA. 
We recognize this blessing and are truly grateful to 
ALL who donate supplies, time, talent; as well as the 
much needed prayers and financial support. 

Thank you for your support of the AWA Alaska 
project and the wonderful work being done there to 
help the people in that beautiful, but isolated region. 

Please consider a monthly gift to provide much 
needed food, supplies and transportation. God bless 
you!
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Jim Kincaid, and his wife, Linda,
are your AWA Missionaries  

stationed at 
AWA’s Alaska Mission Base


